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CFA Notes 
 
The month of January was quiet. We had Jane Golub, RN speak at our last meeting. 
The Jr High Winter Concert was performed on Jan. 21st - they did a great job. 
The second marking period ended on the 23rd. 
The High School Model UN Team went to Philadelphia over the past weekend to 
participate in the Ivy League United Nations Conference. Mr. Natale led 40 students who 
represented 4 countries in the 4 day event. 
 
For February we have: 
The 10th grade parent meeting will take place this Thursday at 7:30pm in the Jr High 
Library 
The Sr High Musical, "How to Succeed in Business Without Really Trying" will be this 
weekend in the PAC - Fri and Sat nights at 7:00pm and Sun at 2pm 
The CFA's next meeting will be on Tues, Feb 10th at 12:00 in the Jr High Library. Mr 
Rosenberg, the new Head of Guidance, will be the guest speaker. 
The annual blood drive will be in the new gym on Wed. Feb 11th. Please donate!! 

 
WSS Notes 

 
In January, we held our annual Family Skate Night at Syosset Woodbury Park.  Families 
came out to enjoy a beautiful night of skating with friends and family.  We also held our 
annual Movie Night.  Children enjoyed the movie Earth to Echo while eating popcorn 
and pizza with their friends.  Our West Side Kids Care collected items from families to 
sponsor the Birthday Wishes charity that donates items to create birthday parties for 
children living in homeless shelters.  In addition, the school celebrated Genuine Acts of 
Kindness month where we tallied the amount of genuine kind acts the children performed 
for each other and the staff over a course of the month.   
Our SIT And PTG have continued to work on plans for the West Side School 225th 
Celebration taking place on Friday, June 5th.  We have many special events shaping up 
during the school day for the students and a cocktail party is being held at the CSH 
Library from 7-10pm on the evening of June 5th. 
Coming up in February, we have Sports/Game Night scheduled for Sunday, February 8th.  
Our next PTG Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 10th, we will be hosting a 
presentation by FOCUS.  Finally, our nominating committee has been formed and we are 
in the process of soliciting volunteers to serve on the 2015-16 PTG Board.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
LH Notes 

 
We started off the month with an extremely successful Magic Night for the 2nd Graders.  
Almost the entire class turned out to see Mr Homer perform magic on January 7th.  The 
third graders had a C.A.P.S. presentation on bullying and the 4th grade had a field trip to 
Lloyd Manor.  The 5th and 6th Graders had their Winter Concert at the PAC.  There were 
performances from band, orchestra as well as select chorus.  It was an evening enjoyed 
by all.   
Lloyd Harbor was thrilled to have seven 5th graders and five 6th graders selected for the 
All County Music Festival.  This requires three days of rehearsal culminating in a concert 
at the Tilles Center.  It is quite an honor! 
Homework Club has started up again on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  We also have Ipad 
Club where the children are creating their own books as well as a Drama Club.   
We are currently under way with our Book Fair which has an under the sea theme.  This 
is such a fun event for everyone and a helpful way to encourage more reading from all! 
 
 
 
 


